
Notice All Boat 

Owners 
 

As announced at the Annual Meeting last 

month:  

All boats without a Cabin number on the 

hull will be pulled off the racks and 

placed up for auction.  Auction date is 

scheduled on Sunday, November 7 at 

1:30 pm. 

 

Bidders shall be limited to Aspenhof 

property owners only.  No agents, boat 

dealers, walk-ons, etc. please.  Payment 

by check made payable to Aspenhof 

Trustees 

 

Should you have any questions, please 

contact Bob Eade, Trustee, at 

bobeade@aol.com 


